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****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email.****

Dear Board of Supervisors,
 
I am a resident of Santa Cruz County in Ben Lomond and a physician in the community. I  am
writing in support of Resolution Reaffirming the County’s Commitment to Protecting the
Rights, Advancing Equity, and Ensuring the Wellbeing of LGBTQ+ Individuals and
Women.
 
For the health and safety of our community, please pass this resolution.

Best,
Cassy Friedrich, MD
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